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I am glad to announce our new co-editor Prof. Dr. Mehmet Oğuz YENİDÜNYA who used to support our Journal with his 
original articles and his stimulating efforts as a member of executive board.

I am also glad to state that our Journal has had some progress in recent years by its timely publication. As a result of this 
and with the great help of Prof. Dr. Uğur DİLMEN, executive editor, and executive board members, the journal has been 
indexed in WHO Index Medicus for Eastren Mediterranean Region (MEMR), Turkiye Citation Index, and XML system. I 
would like to express our intention for much better journal in the near future. We wish our Journal to see among the best 
journals in citation and publishing more research papers.

Unfortunately, we do not get any stimulus, courage, and/or help from our fellow scientists, who do not show interest 
toward the Journal. For timely publication, we have requested our Turkish colleagues to present more of their research 
papers and reviews to the latest issue of the Journal, though it is not our ultimate goal.

The Executive Board expects and begs medical scientists from all Islamic countries to present their best research papers 
to make the Journal in higher standard in relatively short time. Of course, the citation of papers in the Journal would be 
appreciated for its progress.

Sincerely,
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